Gift Day - Sunday November 4th 2018

Bryn Llewellyn, Penrallt Road, Trearddur Bay, Holyhead, LL65 2UG 01407 861084 / archdeacon.anglesey@churchinwales.org.uk

Dear members and friends of the churches of Bro Cybi,

On the first Sunday in November we are going to have a gift day. To give us a clear focus for our special gift we are going to put all the money towards the building work that needs doing in each of our church buildings.

- St Cybi's needs urgent and costly repairs to the stonework. We have had some large grants to cover most of the cost, but we need to do our part too. We need the generosity of our congregation to cover the remaining amount.
- St David's has a number of jobs that need doing to enhance and improve, as well as maintain our building. St David's lies at the heart of the community of Morawelon and is strategic for our mission in that part of our Ministry Area.
- St Ffraid's has some important work to do on the rainwater disposal system and other
 essential repair work to stop water coming into church and keep the building in good
 order.
- St Gwenfaen's needs to carry out some urgent work on their stained-glass windows and other repairs

So, we are asking all of our church family to pray, consider and decide on a special gift to give on November 4th.

Enclosed with this letter is a special envelope for you to use to give your gift to your own church. If you are a tax payer, please remember that we can claim back the income tax via the Gift Aid scheme as long as we can identify that it is you that has given the gift.

And if you can't give your gift on Sunday November 4th you can bring it to any service over the next few weeks or hand it to one of the clergy or the wardens. If you would like someone to call with you so you can give your gift, please just get in touch.

Also included with this letter is a leaflet that we are distributing to all our church family about what it means to belong to one of our churches today. Please read it carefully and use the prayers on the back of the leaflet as you consider how to pray, serve and give as part of your belonging to God's family on Holy Island.

Diolch o galon / With many thanks.

Archdeacon Andy Herrick